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Dear Dr Perry 

Northern Ireland Contract 

I regret to inform you that despite formal representations within 

the Agency and the Department no resolution to the funding of our work 

for the NHS has emerged for the financial year ending 31st March, 1987. 

We are both aware that this work is putting an increasingly heavy 

burden on the development of the SNBTS's services for the SHS as a whole 

and I must therefore advise you to ensure that all possible steps are 
taken to contain the supplies of PFC products to Belfast for 1986/37 at 
the 1985/86 level. 

I would further advise that you make this decision known to Dr 

Morris McClelland, Director of the Transfusion Service in Belfast. 

Kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely 
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